Ontario Report
RTO/ERO Board of Directors held its first planning session in mid-August. There are nine directors, elected for staggered terms to set up a rotation plan so that three members will come up for election each year from now on. Their terms will be for three years.  Martha Foster remains as Chair of the Board.
At the Planning Session, the new Board received a briefing from a Governance Consultant on emerging trends and best practices in corporate and Board governance so the Board would have a clear understanding of its role. 
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